
Maisie Head
Manifesto
Hi, I’m Maisie. Your current Students’ Union Vice President! After working with you all to make
changes this past year, I would love to continue to improve our student experience as SU
President! Please read my manifesto below, and consider voting for me on the 11th March 2024.

Over recent years, the diversity of our student population has expanded greatly, and it is
inspiring to see people celebrating their differences, while also embracing similarities. However,
I think we could be doing more to ensure our international students feel welcome and integrated
in our Wrexham-based community. If I was to be voted in to be your next president, I would work
closely with the international office to improve international inductions and make sure you, as
international students have the support needed from the moment you apply. I would also
improve lines of communication between the international student body and the students’ union
– making sure that you are listened to, and your ideas are always considered.

Our satellite campuses and partners are a huge part of our university but can often feel
forgotten due to the distance between us. If in office next year, I would ensure these campuses
are heavily involved in everything we do – including more visits to these campuses! Where
possible, I would love to give students the opportunity to visit the Plas Coch campus for evening
events. My aim would be to supply transport for students from our satellite campuses once a
month to ensure they can integrate with students on the Plas Coch Campus. We could also
begin to host more online events to ensure our online and partner students can get involved.

Due to the success of “Welcome to Wrexham”, our city has been put on the map for sports. This
is a huge opportunity to further develop our well-established sports and societies. If I was to be
voted as your next president, I would work hard to secure more opportunities for our sports
teams and societies. I would like to see more external opportunities such as specialist
trainers/coaches, excursions to places of interest and opportunities to visit other students’
unions. I believe sports and societies are one of our biggest strengths and we need to keep
growing these as our city grows around us.

With upcoming changes to our university, whether this be the recruitment of senior staff
members or the physical changes happening to our campus, I want to ensure that your voices
are always listened to. As students, you are the most important aspect of our university, and you
deserve to be treated as such. I will work hard to establish an open and honest communication
line between our university and student body.

I appreciate you taking the time to read my manifesto! Please follow my campaigning journey on
Instagram: @maisieforwgsupresident and thank you to everyone who votes for me!
#headtovictory


